
 

 

CPFI President Report 2016 

I am completing my 3rd year as President of CPFI.  I continue to enjoy this role and feel blessed to serve 

in this capacity.  Under the new Bylaws I can serve as President for one more year before I have to 

relinquish my role as President and assume the role of Past President for two years.  Thank you for 

placing your confidence in me.  I have tried to meet needs, respond in a timely manner to all requests 

and provide oversight to CPFI activities.  I have had weekly conference calls with the Administrative 

Director to help assure timely response to any problems, needs or questions.  I am unaware of any 

critical issues facing CPGFI that needs immediate attention or resolution.  The Board will be updating the 

Strategic Plan at this summer 2016 meeting.  This will set goals for CPFI that I will try to help implement 

as your President.   One issue I hope we can discuss with the Board is should we work differently with 

CMDA.  We have moved to their offices but we have not done much differently than we did before the 

move. 

Respectfully submitted 

 

Fred M. Eckel 

 


